
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 7/13/2012 3:08:30 PM 
To: Mark Ferron (fer@cpuc.ca.gov) (fer@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: PG&E Ride Along with Gas or Electric Personnel 

Mark -1 would like to extend an invitation to you and/or your staff for a ride along with 
one of our Gas Service Representatives or Electric Line Crews. If you are interested 
in spending a day with one of our crew personnel in the gas or electric areas, just let 
me know. I would be happy to make arrangements for you at your convenience 
depending upon your scheduled availability. 

Brian 

SB GT&S 0200874 
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